
Posting of Off-the-Record Communication 
 
The attached document was sent to the Department of Energy in reference to this proceeding, Venture 
Global CP2 LNG, LLC, Docket No. 21-131-LNG.  This document is considered an “off-the-record 
communication” under 10 CFR 590.102 and 590.108 because (1) the person/entity who either made the 
communication or knowingly caused the communication to be made is an “interested person;” (2) the 
communication was directed to a “decisional employee;” and (3) the communication “is relevant to the 
merits of the proceeding.” 
 
The comment period for this proceeding has closed.  This communication is posted here in compliance 
with regulations.  As provided in 10 CFR 590.108(a)(5), a request by a party wishing to rebut this 
communication, on the record, may be submitted in writing.  As specified in this regulation, such 
requests will be granted “only for good cause.” 
 



From: Shaylyn Hynes <shynes@VENTUREGLOBALLNG.COM> 
Sent: Thursday, December 7, 2023 11:35 AM
To: Sweeney, Amy <amy.sweeney@hq.doe.gov>
Cc: Andrea Lockwood <lockwoodandrea5@gmail.com>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] INPEX CP2 Support Letter

Amy:

Flagging this letter that just hit the FERC docket today from INPEX of Japan, referencing the support of METI as
well for CP2.  

Thanks!
Shaylyn
********************************************************************
This message does not originate from a known Department of Energy email system.
Use caution if this message contains attachments, links or requests for information.

********************************************************************
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